
JEWELS IN THE CROWN



Weekly School Newsletter



January 13, 2023



Dear COLLS Parents,

Today ends the 2nd quarter. The first half of the school year has 

been great! I pray that you can look back and see the growth and

 progress your children have made so far. From my view, it has been 

a great first half of a school year. 

Thank you to all who were able to attend the Love and Logic session with Brenda Bird

this past week. I hope that you were able to walk away with some tools to use at home as

you raise your children and help keep the negative emotion out of discipline. If you would

like to dig deeper into parenting with Love and Logic, I recommend the books, Parenting

with Love and Logic and Parenting Teens with Love and Logic. Both books are written by

Foster Cline and Jim Fay.  I have a copy of each if you would like to look them over. The

teaching staff spent time with Brenda as well focusing on using Love and Logic in the

classroom. We will now begin working through the book Teaching with Love and Logic

as a staff. 

Don’t forget about re-enrollment. Our deadline is February 1. There has been a lot of

interest in Crown of Life. I hope to see you all back next year. 

Don’t forget that we have moved to all school chapel every week. PreK-8th grade meet at

8:25am on Wednesdays for chapel. It has been great to have all of our students and

faculty together to worship and praise God each week. You are always invited. 

Enjoy the long weekend! 

In His Service, 

Dan Dueck





PTLS News




2022-2023 PTLS Executive Board:
President:  Peyton Satterwhite
Vice-President:  Drennon Lakin

Treasurer:  Open
Recording Secretary:  Open

Communications Secretary:  Marissa Carey




Next Meeting: 

1/18 - 6pm

Fellowship Hall

Childcare Provided 



SERMON TEASER








Sunday Worship Times:

Traditional Service - 8:30am
Sunday School - 9:30am

Contemporary Service - 10:30am



We are children of God through the faith given to us

through Baptism. Though we often overlook or
discount the blessing of a church family, it connects

us and reminds us of His love and grace for us.
Welcome Home: to the family of God. 






Welcome Home: to the family of God 



Crown of Life 101

January 14, 9am - 2pm

Fellowship Hall




Interested in finding out more about Crown of Life? 

Join us for COL 101, a class designed for those who desire to

learn more about Crown of Life or desire to become

members of our church, on Saturday, January 14 from 9am -

2pm. Lunch will be provided, and childcare will be provided

if needed. Let Pr. Martin or the church office know if you

would like to attend. 

mailto:mrichardson@crownoflife.org
mailto:church@crownoflife.org


COLLC 
Children's &

Youth Ministry



Dates to
Remember:

01/13 - End of 2nd Quarter
01/16 - MLK Holiday- No School
01/18 - PTLS Monthly Meeting (6:00pm in the Fellowship Hall)
01/20 - K - 8th Grade Report Cards Emailed 
01/25 - Individual & Class Picture Day (Chapel Attire)
01/27 - Preschool Report Cards Emailed
01/30 - Preschool Rodeo (Time TBD - Gym)
02/09 - Kindergarten Signing Day (6:30pm - Edge Event Center)
02/15 - PTLS Monthly Meeting (6:00pm in the Fellowship Hal)
02/17 - JH Girls' Lutheran Basketball Tournament (Tomball, TX)
02/20 - President's Day - No School
02/26 - Jubilate Bells play at COLLC (10:30am - Sanctuary)
02/27 - Hearing & Vision Screenings
03/01 - Absentee Hearing & Vision Screenings

***** Check your Family Portal Calendar for Basketball Game Dates/Times! *****


